Newsletter

Welcome everyone to our June Newsletter!

We are back and ready to reopen! Thanks to you all for waiting and
welcome to our new subscribers. Jaime and | hope you and your families
are all safe and well and coping through this difficult time.

We are all well here and ready to get back to work. As many of you
probably know, we had expected a shipment of silk in February, which
didn't arrive until last week. Our stores ran out of silk, except for a few
hanks, in late March, so were really happy to be able to start dyeing to
restock our stores.

During our downtime, we managed to clear out some bins, made up some
grab bags and listed some Solo hanks in our store. One was very
popular, so we worked on a formula have have managed to come up with
a colour very close. It is our June Colour of the Month.

This is PR168 and it is also available in 15 metre skeins.

1/4



Silks4U June Newsletter

Hanks of PR168 will be available in our stores from Monday, June 1st.

As we are reopening our stores on this date, there will be an automatic
10% discount on everything in all 3 stores.

You will find links to our Silks4U stores on our website silks4u.net. We
have a new Australian store opening, which has many more items,
including Project Bags, Charts and other accessories made here at
Silks4U. If you are not in Australia and you see something you would like
to purchase in this store, just email us and we can calculate shipping for
you.

We will be reopening our Etsy Store but prices will be higher there due to
the increased fees. We apologise for this but it is the only way to keep
that store open. You will find our regular price at our webstores.
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These items as well as silk are available in our Australian store.

We haven't had any entries for some time, to be our 'Stitcher of the
Month'. If you would like to participate, please email us your Stitching
Story with images, for a chance to win a hank of silk, of your choice.

Tell us about yourself, when you started stitching, who inspired or taught
you, what you like to stitch etc. The more information, the better.

That is our newsletter for this month but ....

Don't forget our sale starting on June 1st with a 10% discount off your
order. Go to silks4u.net for a link to our stores.

We will be back next month with more news to share about Silks4U and
our upcoming schedules.

Until Next Month...
Stay Safe!

Jo and Jaime
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